Waynesville Parks and Recreation Department 550 Vance Street Waynesville, NC 28786



Phone: 828.456.2030 Fax: 828.456.2034 Website: waynesvillenc.gov

"We're having fun...come join us!"

ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING

January 16, 2019 5:30 PM

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:36 pm.

In attendance were: Kenny Mull, Dan Schultz, Michelle Claytor, Sarah Massie, Wayne Finger, and Rhett Langston. Wallace Messer, Kim Gardner, Don Frady, Lee Starnes and Mackie McKay were unable to attend.

The minutes from the December 19 meeting were approved. (Michelle Claytor made the motion and Wayne Finger seconded it.)

New Business:

- We reviewed the monthly report for December.
- A budget amendment for the new playground equipment to Chestnut Park has been approved by the Board of Aldermen. We will begin the
 process to purchase the equipment.
- We will try a new program called "Flick-N-Float" in the pool. The movie will be Incredibles 2.
- We will have our department meeting tomorrow. The Waynesville Recreation Center and the Old Armory will be closed from 12:30 to 2:30 pm.
- LuAnn Bryan from North Carolina Recreation Services will be here next week, January 25—27, to review our CAPRA again. This will be her final time. She's retiring at the end of January.
- We held an organizational meeting for dodgeball. Five to six teams are interested.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:12 pm.

Respectfully Submitted, Rhett Langston

Proud members of



